
— Historic Greenwich Education Foundation presents —

Thank you for the many 
extraordinary educational 
activities and opportunities 
you helped provide the 
Greenwich Stow Creek 
Partnership Schools 
through the years. 

In 2023 the HGEF gave an 
additional $3,310 to the 
following programs to date:

Scholarships:  $27,400

MGS Building & Grounds:  
$131,634

Teaching materials & 
Books:  $16,499

Class trips:  $8,177

Educational assemblies  
$2,855

New Total:  $186,565

YE GREATE STREET, LIVE!

SATURDAY, MARCH 23, 2024 — 5 PM 

LIVE AUCTION STARTS AT 6:30 PM

(cash or checks for entrance fee, auction items, and food)

Dear Friends,


Join us on Saturday, March 23, 2024 for the family event of 
the year—Ye Greate Street, Live! You’ll encounter live, 
silent, and “chance” auctions; live music to entertain all ages; 
plus food—chili, hotdogs, mac & cheese, beverages, and 
baked goods. This will be our 22nd Ye Greate Street, Live!


Admission for the evening is $10 for a family, including one 
ticket per family for the door prize drawing. Everyone will 
find auction items to pique their interest and fit their budget, 
some especially for kids.


The Historic Greenwich Education Foundation asks for your 
support to sustain its work. The foundation board meets 
quarterly with the superintendent to discuss the needs of the 
partnership schools. It is only with your help that the HGEF 
will thrive and continue to provide extraordinary 
opportunities for the children in the Greenwich Stow Creek 
Partnership Schools.  Please consider donating items and 
gift cards for the three auctions.


Thank you in advance for your thoughtful participation, 
respectful quiet during the live music, and your generous 
support for this event.


Sincerely,


Helen H. Reinhart

President 


Historic Greenwich Education Foundation
839 Ye Greate Street

Greenwich, New Jersey 08323
856-451-5513
Website: http://

new.greenwichstowcreekpartnershipschools.org
Email: HGEF@MorrisGoodwinSchool.org
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